
School Uniform Questionnaire 

We, the School Council, have recently been discussing the topic of school uniform in 
our meetings and have created this questionnaire. We would very much appreciate your 

views. Please answer the following questions and return to the school office by: 
Friday 27th March 

1. Male  Female  
 

2. Do you think we should have a school uniform? 
yes   No   Not sure  
 

3. What do you think of the current school uniform? 

4. Is there anything about the current uniform you would change? 
Yes  (explain in the box below) No  Not sure  

5. How much would you be willing to spend on a school uniform? 

Thank you for taking the time to answer the questions. We very much appreciate your 
feedback. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


